
 

 
 

07.08.2025 

Dear Mr. F. A. Stephenson, 

Founder, Panimalar Social & Public Charitable Trust 

 

Sub: Gratitude for Supporting the Outreach Program at LFC School 

 

Warm Greetings from EDC-VIT Vellore! 

 

We extend our sincere thanks and deep appreciation to Panimalar Social & Public Charitable Trust 

for your generous support in facilitating our outreach program at LFC Matriculation Higher 

Secondary School, Ranipet, scheduled on August 8, 2025, at 9:00 AM. 

As part of our initiative to promote Innovation, Sustainability, and Social Responsibility among 

school students, this visit is designed to inspire and empower young minds through: 

• 🔋 Awareness on Green Energy and Sustainable Practices 

• 🛡️ Interactive Session on Women Safety and Self-Awareness 

• 💡 Innovation & Idea Generation Workshop 

• 🎤 Student Showcase and Group Activities (including KG students) 

 

Your trust’s commitment to social development and education has played a pivotal role in enabling 

this session, which will be coordinated by a dedicated team of students and faculty members from 

VIT. 

 

We believe this initiative will leave a lasting impact by fostering creativity, confidence, and a strong 

sense of responsibility among students from KG, Grades 1 to 12. 

 

Once again, thank you for being a valued enabler of this mission. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. S. Vidhya, 

Assistant Director, Entrepreneurship Development Cell.  

Professor, School of Electronics Engineering (SENSE), 

Vellore Institute of Technology, Vellore, India - 632014.  

Mobile: +91 9994157325 

Web: LinkedIn  

  

 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/vidhya-s-7460621b1/

